
 

 

 

CENTRAL KAROO DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF SUPPLIER ROADSHOW TO BE HELD FROM 11-12 JULY 2016  

AT TRAFFIC CONFERENCE HALL, WEIGH BRIDGE AT BEAUFORT WEST 

The Western Cape Government will be hosting roadshows with the intention 

of assisting service providers/suppliers with: 

 REGISTRATION ON THE INTEGRATED PROCURMENT SOLUTION(IPS) 

COMMERCE CLOUD 

 REGISTRATION OF CONSTRUCTION COMMODITIES ON WESTERN CAPE 

SUPPLIER DATABASE (WCSD) 

 REGISTRATION ON THE CENTRAL SUPPLIER DATABASE (CSD) 

The Western Cape Government undertook a project to address the 

alignment with the Construction Development Board (CIDB) on the WCSD. 

The outcome in respect of the confirmation and classification of construction 

commodities on the Western Cape Supplier Database (WCSD) 

Suppliers are requested to confirm their core business and complete your 

CIDB grading and classes of works.  

The Roadshow will take place on: 

DATE:  11-12 July 2016 

VENUE: Traffic Conference Hall, Weigh Bridge at Beaufort West 

TIME:  08:30 – 14:00 

  



 

 

The Western Cape Government will be assisting suppliers to register on the 

Central Supplier Database and on the Western Cape Supplier Database. 

You are kindly requested to convey the message to your friends and other 

suppliers. 

Registration will take place at the B/West Traffic Conference Hall, Weigh 

Bridge,   Beaufort West.  We have a team that is operating from 08:00 until 

14:00. 

We will be assisting suppliers on Monday, 11 July 2016 and Tuesday, 12 July 

2016.  

Kindly note suppliers will not be able to do business with government if they 

are not registered on the Central Supplier Database. 

Registration is free. 

We will gladly assist suppliers with completing the registration. 

Suppliers must make sure they are able to access their emails when visiting us.  

 

Suppliers must bring with:  

1)  cellular phone; 

2)  Company registration number;  

3)  Tax Clearance Certificate; 

4)  Company Banking details; and 

5)  BEE Certificate/ Sworn Affidavit. 

 

PLEASE MAKE USE OF THIS OPPORTUNITY AND 

SPREAD THE MESSAGE TO FRIENDS AND OTHER 

SUPPLIERS. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


